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Date:  1/31/2025 
Date  Time Nature Details 

1/31/2025 00:03 Domestic Deputies were sent to a residence on West 

Park Street in Magnetic Springs to help settle 

a dispute between family members. No 

report was taken. 

1/31/2025 08:16 Burglary  Deputies responded to a residence in the 

11000 block of US Highway 36 to 

investigate a possible burglary. No report 

was taken  

1/31/2025 08:56 Missing Person Deputies were dispatched to a resident in the 

20000 block of White Stone Road for a 

missing person. The person was located and 

returned to their family. No report was taken. 

1/31/2025 12:09 Theft A deputy was sent to a business in the 8000 

block of Industrial Parkway to investigate 

theft of a gun. A report was taken, 2025-

00004054. 

1/31/2025 14:01 Fraud Deputies spoke with a resident from the 7000 

block of Mitchell DeWitt Road on station 

reference fraudulent activity on an account. 

A report was taken #2025-00004070 

1/31/2024 15:01 Harassment Deputies were sent to a residence in the 8000 

block of Birdside Drive to investigate 

possible harassment that was taking place at 

the residence. No report was taken. 

1/31/2025 15:44 Assist Other Unit Deputies assisted the Ohio State Highway 

Patrol as well as units from the Northwestern 

Joint Fire District and the Marysville Fire 

Department with an injury crash at the 

intersection of State Route 4 and State Route 

347. The Ohio State Highway Patrol handled 

the investigation. 



1/31/2025 17:39 Runaway Juvenile Deputies were dispatched to a business in the 

9000 block of Gardenia Drive regarding a 

runaway juvenile. The juvenile was located, 

and no report was taken. 

1/31/2025 18:35 Unruly Juvenile Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

22000 block of State Route 347 to 

investigate reports of an unruly juvenile. No 

report was taken. 

1/31/2025 21:25 Domestic Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

12000 block of Taylor Road for a domestic 

dispute between a husband and wife. Parties 

were separated and no report was taken. 

1/31/2025 23:50 Mental Health A deputy and units from the Marysville Fire 

Department were sent to a residence in the 

14000 block of US Highway 36 for a person 

experiencing a mental health crisis. No 

report was taken.  

    

    

 

This message is confidential and/or privileged communication intended only for the addressee(s). If you have 

received this communication and any attachments in error, you are strictly prohibited from discussing, 

disseminating, distributing, forwarding, copying, or any other unauthorized use or action based on the content 

of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this 

communication. 


